
Dear Parents, 

The “Early Learning and Child Care Act and Regulation” requires Glenbrook Preschool Society (GPS) to
inform parents/guardians of children registered in our program if children will be going “off-site.” While
GPS strongly encourages outdoor play time, to continue using the space mentioned below, we require all
parents/guardians to sign a waiver permitting your child to go to said playground and field area with the
Preschool staff during your child’s class time.

The playground and field area our class would frequently go to play is located on the north side of
Glenbrook Elementary School, located at 4725 33 Ave SW, and are considered “off-site.” We get there by
exiting the main preschool doors, walking along the west side of the building, and passing the staff
parking lot to access the west side of the playground and field. The children and preschool staff take the
same route to get back into the preschool. The preschool staff supervises all children at all times.

Should you need to contact them while “off-site,” you can call 403-686-6868 and leave a message. The
teacher will return phone calls as early as possible, checking them at intervals often during school hours.

Please fill out the ‘Off-Site Waiver’ for your child and return the completed form to your child’s teacher
or the Registrar as soon as possible at the time of your registration.

Thank you, 

Michelle Ibbotson
Program Coordinator | Glenbrook Preschool Society (GPS)
E.: coordinator@glenbrookpreschool.org
W.: www.glenbrookpreschool.org

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

I ____________________________, give Glenbrook Preschool Society permission for my child,

______________________, to go off-site to the playground and field area on the north side of the

Glenbrook Elementary School, located at 4725 33 Ave SW, with the Preschool staff during class time. 

_________________________________
Signature

_________________________________
Date
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